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July 19, 2024 
 
VAN METER, DALLAS COUNTY, Iowa –  
There is a scheduled service interruption on Monday, July 22, 2024 from 8:00am – 1:00pm 
impacting the residents on Park Street in Van Meter, Iowa. 
 
Authorities with the City of Van Meter have issued a boil advisory for Monday, July 22, 2024 at 
1:00pm until Thursday, July 25, 2024 for customers on Park Street due to public water 
infrastructure improvements. 
 
Approximately 6 residences will be impacted. 
 
Upon completion of the interruption, residents should boil water as a precaution. Bring all water 
used for drinking, making ice, brushing teeth or preparing food to a boil. Boil for two minutes and 
cool before using. Or use bottled water. Boiling kills bacteria and other organisms in the water. 
Tap water can be used for bathing and similar purposes. 
 
Public Works will collect and test two sets of water samples, taken at least 16 hours apart, to 
determine when the water is safe and the advisory can be lifted. The City of Van Meter will 
notify residents when the boil order is lifted. Notification will be on the City’s website, Facebook 
page, and posted at City Hall, the Van Meter Public Library, the Van Meter Post Office and 
Casey’s General Store.  
 
Contact Van Meter Public Works at (515) 240-0512 for more information.  
 
 
 
 
Jessica Drake 
City Clerk 
City of Van Meter 
 


